Lilliput Sea Scouts Committee Meeting
16th December 2020
Zoom Online Meeting


	Present - Committee:

	Simon Inge
	James Inge
	Brad Farnham
	Nic Spiers

	Keith Redwood
	Gill Redwood
	Paul Chamberlain
	Laura Evans

	Paul Spark
	Andrew Wilson
	Liam Mckenna
	John Haynes

	Yeung Leung
	Paul Gray
	
	

	
	
	
	



	 Apologies for absence:

	
	
	
	



	Opening

	· The meeting was opened by the chair. Mr. Keith Redwood



	1. Minutes

	
· Minutes from the previous meeting were accepted as accurate




	2.  Scout OSM and Registers

	
· Even though we are not meeting face to face please keep registers up to date
· We have census coming up so we need to stay on top of who may have left
· All zoom sessions from cubs and scouts have been fantastic so far




	3. Camps

	
· No changes on camps being allowed
· We will get 3 months notice before they can happen
· Dartmoor deposit has been rolled over to march 2022
· Family camp is unlikely to happen this year
· No camps till green which is some way away




	4. Awards

	
· Headquarters have been catching up on awards
· Sam 10 years, Di 5 years, Phil 20 years, Olie got his wood beads through
· Very disappointed that some from last year include John’s 50 year and David’s 30 year haven’t come through yet.



	5. Returning to scouting

	
· We were originally planning to recommence face to face scouting in the new year
· After Christmas cases will be on the rise again, as they are already
· What do people think is best?
· Generally consensus was to wait until the new year then make a decision
· Simon to put together a group email to send to parents that leaders can use if they wish




	6. Christmas

	
· Simon wishes the group a merry Christmas and thanks everyone for their hard work during a difficult year.
· No Christmas party this year but we will all get together when it is safe to do so




	7. AOB

	
Simon
· We have received another grant from the government for £1334 for the time we couldn’t meet. We have now been added to a system where if we go into another lockdown we will automatically be allocated a grant
· Carol service its on youtube under poole district scouts if you would like to watch it
· Risk assessments are to be done for all activities from January. Paul Spark has kindly offered to make a start. We will have a folder we can just add to over time.
· Please keep up the good work with zoom, it allows us to keep charging and keeps the kids engaged and more likely to return.

Laura Evans
· Train station information boards can be worked on if sections wish and activities around it can be offered as part of challenge badges. Contact laura for more information.

Paul Spark
· Asked if the remembrance badges have arrived yet. Simon is just awaiting more from the scout shop

Andrew Wilson
· Scout shop offering discount code delay20 for 20% off!





	Meeting Closed

	 
Meeting closed by Mr. Keith Redwood

Next meeting TBC
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